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Eastern Health Reminds Public to Call 911 for Ambulance Service  
 

April 5, 2019 - St. John’s, NL: Eastern Health reminds the public to call 911 for ambulance services, 
following notification that Fewer’s Ambulance Services will be replacing Moore’s Ambulance Services as a 
contracted ambulance provider for Conception Bay North, including the Clarke’s Beach, Spaniards Bay and 
Harbour Grace areas.  
 
Eastern Health has worked with the Department of Health and Community Services and other private 
operators in the area to ensure there is continued ambulance coverage for these communities. Eastern 
Health assures the public that emergency and routine ambulance service to the area will continue 
uninterrupted.  
 
Eastern Health stresses the importance of calling 911 for all emergencies to ensure there is no delay in an 
ambulance response.  
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